
 

 

                                  Cromwell & Districts 

     Presbyterian Church  

Sunday 18th May 2025 

SPEAKER: Reece Frith  

SERMON: ”Holy Spirit — The Gifts of the Spirit” 

READINGS:  1 Corinthians 12:1-11 

 

Contacts:             

Minister: Rev Reece Frith              Mobile: 021 112 4035 
Email: minister.cromchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Session Clerk: Barbara Carston    
Email: sessionclerk.cromchurch@gmail.com       Mobile: 027 445 3415 
 
 

Church Office:  Administrator:  Nicola Clark         Phone: 03 445 3078 
 

Postal: 10 Elspeth Street              Email: office@cromchurch.co.nz 
 PO Box 100, Cromwell             Website:  www.cromchurch.co.nz 
 
 

Office Hours:  Monday to Friday 9am-2:30pm .  Newsletter items by 9am Thursday, please. 

Remember all of our church services & notices are on our    

website: www.cromchurch.co.nz 



 Prayer Points 

This week we are praying for Missionaries. 
Tim & Sarah Muller (East Asia) 
We have the opportunity to move onto campus where Tim is studying. That would 
give more opportunities to connect but there are some downsides as well. Wis-
dom please! 
Malcolm & Sandy Potter (re Thailand) 
Pray the new girls at Baan Faa Mai Home will settle well and have open hearts for 
the gospel.    
Panya recently had a kidney transplant. Pray for good employment and safety 
when traveling to Bangkok hospital for check-ups. 
Alastair & Krisztina Hansen (re Hungary) 
Praise God for the short-term teams going to help in Hungary.  
Pray for Ilona and Zsolt Csernus’s (living in Érd) financial support.  
Pray for the Posch family, serving a Gypsy/Roma community in Tata.  
Clarissa Bochel (re Thailand)  
Praise God my cataracts’ surgery was brought forward to 14 May.  
Now pray for a fast recovery and good health to travel to Thailand and my time 
there assisting at Baan Faa Mai Hostel and Baan Cheun Jai Outreach Centre.  
Jim & Diane Young (re Malawi)  
Pray for John Msowoya who leads the trainers, who give teaching and distribute 
the lesson books. 
Pray for Malawi, as devaluation of the currency drives people into poverty. 
Cromwell Mission’s Group 
Praise God for the Smith & Muller families going out to share Christ in a hard 
place.  
Pray we will continue to seeking out and challenge people to overseas mission, 
then encourage, coordinate and support them on behalf of the church. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK 

Praying For Others 
Mondays, 7pm at the church 
Everyone is welcome 
Enquiries to Marie 445 1814 
 

Know Your Bible Ladies Group 
Enquiries to Lesley 445 3122 
 

Friday Ladies Bible Study/Home Group  
Enquiries to Sandy 021 057 3772 
 

Ladies Bible Study 
Wednesday’s 10am 
Enquiries to Edith 445 1340 
 

Standing Pilates with Shirley & Joan 
Monday’s 9.30am 
 

Mainly Music 
Tuesday’s 10am 
 

Youth Group  
Wednesday’s 6.30pm—8.30pm 
Enquiries to Trish 027 442 4992  

CHURCH SERVANTS FOR  25th May 2025  
 

Elder on Duty: Sandra H                      Manager on Duty: Lindsay B 
9AM SERVICE                                      10:30AM SERVICE 
Welcome: Alistair S                              Welcome:  Missions Group 
Welcome MT: Phyllis S                        Welcome MT: Sandra H 
Prayers: Jeanette T                               Prayers:  Missions Group 
Readings: Dorothy M                           Readings: Missions Group 
Music:  Helen H                      Music: Ann D 
Morning tea: Pauline C & Merle R    Church cleaning: Phyllis S & Jo B 
                                            

If you’re unable to serve, please arrange a swap and advise the church office.  

Donations To Our Church 
Did you know there are many ways you can give to Cromwell Presbyterian Church? 

 Cash                  or             *Eftpos (available on request) 

 Direct credit or internet banking into Cromwell Presbyterian Church                             
Account number: 02 0920 0013787 00.                                                                             
Reference: Tithes for Offerings or BC4SP for Big Change 4 Small People  

Big Change 4 Small People (Milk Bottle Collection) 

April’s collection went towards the work Youngs left behind in Malawi - printing 
Sunday School Teacher lesson books (in their own language).  

May’s collection is going to help some of the children the Hansen family were 
working with in Hungary.  Please continue to pray for little ones.  

Two Course Tuesday 

Our winter Two Course Tuesday meals start on Tuesday 10th June. 

If anyone is interested in helping set up tables, waiter/waitressing, cleaning 

up afterwards or helping in any other way  

please contact Nicola in the office by emailing office@cromchurch.co.nz  

Missions Commissioning Service  

Sunday 25th May at the 10.30am service 

Followed with a finger-food lunch—see the flyer insert. 


